



# Happy April

It's hard to believe that we only have 8 weeks left for this 2022-2023 school year. Congratulations everyone, we've made it this far! Just a couple updates about the month of April and a glimpse of May.

## Good Friday

We will be closed on Friday, April 7, in observance of Good Friday. Classes will resume on Monday, April 10, at 8:00 am.

# Educational Emphasis Weekend -REQUIRED

#### Educational Sabbath May 6

We, as a school, get the chance to share with our church and community the blessing of Christian education. Students get to use their talents God has gifted them by leading praise and worship and other parts of the service.

More information will be shared with you as the event approaches.

#### Walk-a-thon May 1

We are excited to resume our annual Walk-A-Thon! This is a fundraising event that will go towards our student enrichment activities. Attached is the letter from our Home and School Association who is organizing the event for us. Below you will also find the pledge QR code and our Amazon Wish List for the event.

#### Amazon Wish List



#### Pledge



## New School Year 2023-2024

As our school year comes to a close, we are excited to start planning for our next school year! Registration for the 2023-2024 school year is ongoing. We encourage early registration as it helps us better plan for next year. Please let your child's teacher know if you would like to receive a registration packet or you can find it on our website. Just a reminder that registration is only \$200 for those who register before July 31. Financial assistance is available for all that qualify. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask any of our wonderful staff members.

## Sth-6th Grade Outdoor School April 17-22

Please pray for the safety of our 5th and 6th graders as they go to Glen Rose for outdoor school. This is a fun week where they get to learn more about God while learning outdoors and meeting new people.

### **farewell**

Stonehill Christian Academy wants to pray over Mr. Cortez as he is called to serve elsewhere. If you see him, please wish him a happy farewell and keep him in your prayers.

# MAP April 24-28

Our students will be completing their last round of growth assessments. Healthy breakfast and enough sleep are simple ways you can help your child be ready for the day.

## From Ms. Cisneros

I want to start by thanking you and your family for allowing me to be part of your child's life and education. Thank you for the support you've provided throughout the year. I want to say "Good job" parents. You have wonderful children. They have done a wonderful job and I am proud of the little humans they are becoming. With that being said, I will not be returning next school year, 2023-2024. I have informed our children. I wish you and your family all the blessings. We will enjoy our time together for the remainder of the year and make the most of it.